
Some feel the need to do something to increase gun control. 941 targets a very small group of 
criminals but effects a much larger group of honest citizens. If you feel you must pass this 
restrictive bill, please put some common sense back into it and exempt all licensed concealed 
carry holders. By doing this it will help relieve an overloaded transfer check system and help to 
focus on those individuals that are the real problem. Keith Anderson Lebanon OR 541-619-7014 
 


